H PICTURE MAKEUP DAY

Picture Makeup Day is Tuesday, October 29!
Picture Makeup Day is primarily for students who were absent on our original Picture Day.
If your student was photographed on our first Picture Day, and you would prefer a retake, please

complete the permission form below so your student may be photographed again. The new
photographs will replace the original ones in your child’s online gallery.

Students who are having their picture taken for the first time this year will receive their access
code from the photographer. If your child is having their picture retaken, you will use the same
access code given on picture day. (If you misplaced your access code, please go to
www.ismilestudios.com and click the link at the top of the website to have it sent to you.)

If you have any questions, please contact your school’s main office.

RETAKE PHOTOS PERMISSION FORM

Only students with a signed permission form will be allowed to leave class to have new photos
taken by iSmile Studios on Picture Makeup Day. If you'd like your child to take advantage of this
opportunity, complete the form and sign below, and make sure your child brings this form to school
the morning of Picture Makeup Day.

Student Name:

Grade: Teacher:

What I'd like changed for this set of pictures:

My child has permission to leave class for picture retakes on Picture Makeup Day.

Parent Signature



